
Mobilization and construction for the Drainage Improvement 
and Community Gardens Project will begin April 18th, 2017, 
lasting through summer 2018.  
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Stay tuned! A public informational meeting will be scheduled soon. For more 
information, visit the project page at http://bit.ly/2oS56n3, or scan the QR code below. 

Please contact David Kaplan, Watershed Manager at fpr@cambridgema.gov 
or (617) 349-4770 with any questions.
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This section of perimeter road will be closed for the duration of 
the project. The main detour will route perimeter road shared-
use traffic to the DCR bikeway from the Water Treatment 
Facility to the Dunkin Donuts crossing on Concord Avenue.
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For your pet’s 
safety, please 
leash all dogs.


